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Donna Conkling

From: stuart cantor <cantor.stuart@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 1:30 PM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Subject: Rippy Philipps

CAUTION: External sender. 
 
Mayor, 
 
I lived in Scarsdale from 1996 until 2018. No one exemplifies the virtue of what Rippy did for youth sports in Scarsdale 
more than him. Rippy has put his heart and soul year after year into the development of the kids not only for sports but 
for building character. 
If anyone deserves to have a field named for themself, it is Rippy Philipps. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Stu & Andrea Cantor 
155 Garth Road 


